
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

                                                

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

 
  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

   

  

 

 

 

 

     Term 4                         3 November 2022      Week 4                      

Congratulations to our swimmers who are about to complete 
the fortnight of the intensive School Swimming Scheme. Their 
positive attitude and approach to these sessions have been 
excellent. Thank you to Mrs Sharwood, Mrs Martin and Mrs Hall 
for supporting this incredibly worthwhile program. The new 
indoor facility is a marvellous venue for these lessons. 
Hopefully we will all have a wonderful summer ahead of 
swimming, whether indoors or outdoors. 
 

Hard to believe that the Goulburn Performing Arts Centre 
(GPAC) has only been open since March of this year! It has 
provided schools and families with access to a wonderful range 
of shows including The Alphabet of Awesome Science and 
Barbaroi Circus earlier in the year. Our final visit to GPAC for 
this year will be K-2 seeing Edward the Emu on Friday 18 
November.  
 

Our Presentation Ceremonies will be held on Wednesday 14 
December at school. Yrs 3-6 ceremony will be held from 
10.00am – 11.30am and K-2 from 12.30pm – 1.30pm. Further 
details regarding end-of-year events will be coming home with 
the next newsletter. 
 

Finally, last Friday was World Teacher’s Day. I am very proud 
and indeed fortunate to work alongside and lead an outstanding 
team of teachers here at Goulburn East. They do not rest on 
their laurels for a moment but are always striving to be the best 
they can be for our students, your children.  
 

Thank you for the difference you make every day!!! 
 

Mrs Robinson, Ms Charnley, Mrs Martin, Mrs Sharwood, Mr 
Manning, Mrs Pattison, Mrs Anderson, Mrs Jones, Mr 

Rebhandl, Mr McQuillan and Mr Taylor!! 
 

Mrs Cribb 

TERM 4 DATES 
 

Monday 24 October to 
Friday 4 November 
School Swimming Scheme 
 

Kindergarten 2023 
Orientation 
Wednesday 9 November 
Wednesday 16 November 
 

Friday 11 November 
Teddy Bears Picnic 
 

Friday 18 November 
K-2 Excursion to GPAC 
‘Edward the Emu’ 
 

Wednesday 14 December 
Presentation Day 
 

Friday 16 December 
Student’s last day for 2022 
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Respect          Responsibility          Resilience 
 

Goulburn East Outreach 
Playgroup 

 

Playgroup is held in the 
Goulburn East Hall during the 
school terms from 9.30am to 

11.00am. 
 

Term 4 Dates 
 

Tuesdays, alternate weeks 
 

15 November 
29 November 
13 December 

 
 

Please phone the Goulburn 
Regional Art Gallery for further 

information on 4823 4494. 

LOWES are holding a school wear sale on Thursday 17 
November and Friday 18 November. 

 

ZERO 20% OFF UNIFORM SALE 
 

Customers Must have a LOWES ZERO/Reward Card for discount 
 



 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

   

 

 

  

  

   

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


